
 

 

June 5, 2023 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

VIA Email 

Subject: DE 23 - PUC 2204.01 Request for Approval of Newmarket Community Power Electric Aggregation Plan 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

On behalf of the Town of Newmarket please find attached the Newmarket Community Power Electric Aggregation 
Plan for review and approval by the Commission pursuant to RSA 53-E:7, II and PUC 2204.01.  

1. This plan was adopted by the Newmarket Town Council on 5/17/23. 

2. The municipal official who serves as the responsible person for questions about the plan and who is hereby 
authorized to request information from Eversource under PUC 2200 rules is:  

Stephen R, Fournier, Town Manager 
186 Main Street, Newmarket NH. 03857 
(603) 659-3617 ext. 1200 
sfournier@newmarketnh.gov  

3. The website maintained for the Community Power Aggregation is: https://www.newmarketnh.gov/energy-
and-environment-advisory-committee. 

Copies of the plan are being provided contemporaneously to the Office of the Consumer Advocate, the NH 
Department of Energy, Eversource, which is the electric distribution utility serving our community, should they 
wish to comment on the plan. Pursuant to current Commission policy, this filing is being made electronically only. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Stephen R. Fournier 
Town Manager 




